
Dear Beltsville Church,  

I would like to invite you to join us for one of our Spring 2023 Connect Groups. If you have 
never been a part of one of Beltsville Adventist Church’s Connect Groups, then you are in for a 
great experience.  

Our Spring Connect Groups are Beltsville Adventist Church’s groups of Twelve to Fifteen people 
that meet together each week in person or online via Zoom to learn about the Bible, grow and 
have fun meeting new people!  

There are four great reasons to join a Connect Group:  

• Weekly Bible study helps you grow in your faith.  
• Prayer from others helps you get through the tough times.  
• You’ll meet new friends - and who doesn’t want more friends? 
• You’ll have fun with other people as you share the connect group experience.  

Our Spring 2023 Connect Groups will begin in person and online the week of February 19 
and will last through April 16, so it’s just enough time to learn something new and make 
new friends without feeling like you’re signing your life away. Throughout the spring the 
Connect Groups may choose to meet in person for their group meeting, socially or to serve 
together. There are so many different kinds of Connect Groups and great Biblical topics to 
choose from. We’re sure there’s one just right for you.  

• Connect Groups meet once a week online or in-person, and each meeting is just sixty to 
ninety minutes long.  

• Groups begin in February and last through April, so your group will meet eight times 
over the semester.  

• It’s a short-term commitment – but the positive impact on your life will be long-term!  

I hope you decide to get plugged in!  

Pastor Sifa  

  


